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In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued for the information of SDO -Aklan

officials and personnel/staff and all others concerned.
(Visit https://depedaklan.online)

Attached is the letter from Aklan State University regarding the
interviews that will be conducted in person or virtually via Zoom or Google

Meet for the school paper advisers of DepEd Aklan.

For more information, contact:

Carolyn F. Salazar, Ph.D.

Assistant Project Leader
Email: cfsalazar@asu.edu.ph

Poblacion, Numancia, Aklan
Tel/Fax No. (265 3740 | 265 3741 | 265 3743)

Website: https://depedaklan.online
Email Address: aklan.1958 @deped.gov.ph
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July 14, 2025

DR. FELICIANO C. BUENAFE, JR.. CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent

Division of Aklan
Numancia, Aklan

Dear Dr. Buenafe:
Greetings!

We respecitfully seek your permission to conduct interviews with the school paper
advisers of DepEd Aklan as part of an academic initiative. This academic initiative
aims to explore their experiences, challenges, and support needs in the field of
campus journalism.

The interviews will be conducted either in person or virtually via Zoom or Google Meet,
depending on the preference and availability of the participants. To allow ample time
and flexibility, the interviews are scheduled to take place between July 28 and August
15, 2025.

The insights obtained from these conversations will significantly contribute to
identifying areas for capacity-building, training, and resource development that may
benefit school paper advisers throughout your organization. Please be assured that
all responses will be handled with the highest degree of confidentiality and will be used
solely for academic and developmental purposes.

Should you have further questions, you may contact us at cfsalazar@asu.edu.ph.

We sincerely thank you for your kind consideration of this request. We look forward t

your favorable response.

Sincerely,
s )

.
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Carglyn F. Salazar, Ph.D.
Assislant Pioject Leader

Jonell?Gregorio

Project Member



